
4334 Slater Avenue 
Baltimore MD 21236 
(410) 529-9475 

Office of the Secretary, 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW. 
Washington DC 20554 

March 2 1,200O 

Dear Madam Secretary: 
I am writing to let you know that I support the Notice of Proposed Rule Making issued by the Federal 
Communications Commission regarding video description, MM Docket Number 99-339. Please continue to stand 
up for the rights of blind and visually impaired people as well as learning impaired individuals. 
Thank you for considering my concerns on this issue. 

Sincerely. 

Al Pietrohmgo 
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